

## **Randy Brown**

**Finance and Operations Officer** 

240 VILLA CREST DRIVE • STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA • 16801

TELEPHONE: 814-231-1021 • FAX: 814-466-6068

To: Curtis Johnson

From: Randy Brown and Mike Fisher

Subject: Mount Nittany Elementary Project Update

Date: December 14, 2023

The design team would like to provide an update on the work completed on the proposed Mount Nittany Elementary (MNE) addition project.

## **Mount Nittany Elementary Project**

A proposed design for the MNE addition was <u>presented for Board at the December 4</u> meeting. As the team shared, stakeholder input had been collected following review by district employees. Community input will be gathered at the Board Coffee prior to this meeting. This input will be considered throughout project development.

The building design and floor plan will be presented on the January 8 for board approval to all the design process to move forward. In an upcoming meeting three dimensional images of the project will be presented.

As an aside, with the settlement of the state budget this week the opportunity to apply for PlanCon has ended. This is unfortunate, however we turn our focus on other aspects of our facilities and planning projects.